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From: Lisa Cook [mailto:iisa U cookcvfccom]
Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 10:44 AM
To: PUC:
Subject: Comment on the Granite Bridge Pipeline

Utilities Commission,

Dear Pubtic Utilities Commissioners,

I urge you to deny any permits to Liberty Utilities for the construction of the

Granite Bridge pipeline and tank.

We do NOT need Granite Bridge. A report published in 201 7 by the

University of New Hampshire stated: no immediate need for New

Hampshire to expand natural gas pipeline infrastructure.

Please stop this unnecessary and dangerous project now.

Lisa Cook

lisad_cook @vfc.com

4 Exeter Rd

North Hampton, New Hampshire 03862-2001


